
THADDEUS STEVENS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
CLASS OF 1967 REUNION 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 1967:         February 7, 2017 
 
Now that spring is just around the corner, it’s time that we all get behind the effort to encourage your old Stevens 
buddies to attend the Alumni Banquet on Saturday, April 22, 2017.  This is a once-in-a-lifetime event – the 50th 
anniversary of your graduation.  So, we are asking you to get your reservation forms and checks to the mailbox 
soon and to phone, write or e-mail the classmates you are still in contact with and encourage them to do the same.  
Those who haven’t seen each other in fifty years will have fun figuring out who’s who! 
 
In addition to being given special recognition as the 50-year class at the Alumni Banquet, we have arranged a 
special informal welcome reception on Friday evening, April 21st at 6:00 p.m., in the Jones Conference Room 
in the dining hall on Stevens’ campus.  There will be a nice appetizer buffet with beverages and a chance to catch 
up with your former classmates.  Spouses are also invited to attend. 
 
Below is a response form for the Friday evening reception in the Jones Conference Room. There is no charge for 
this reception.  Please note, this is NOT the reservation form for the Alumni Banquet on Saturday evening.   
That form will be printed in the Winter issue of The Tower, which you should receive in March. If you have 
any questions about any of the reunion information, call the Alumni Office at 717-295-9666, see the Stevens 
website at www.stevenscollege.edu or email Sophie Hower at sehower@stevenscollege.edu. 
 
Thanks for your participation and for your help in rounding up the gang for what promises to be a really special 
reunion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David B. Wolf, President 
Thaddeus Stevens Alumni Association 
 
P.S. Don’t forget to send in your biographical information for the 1967 Reunion Booklet.  
 
 
Return the form below to:  Stevens Alumni Assoc., 740 East End Ave., Lancaster, PA 17602 or email your RSVP 
to sehower@stevenscollege.edu.  PLEASE RSVP BY MONDAY, APRIL 10TH. 
 

 
 

RSVP – Class of 1967 Welcome Reception – Jones Conference Room at Stevens 
 

  
Yes, I/we plan to attend the Welcome Reception on Friday, April 21st. 

 
 No, we cannot attend. 
 
 
 Name_________________________________________Guest_______________________________________ 

http://www.stevenscollege.edu/
mailto:sehower@stevenscollege.edu

